
 

 
 
 
 
 

The Friends of Ysgol Harri Tudur/ Henry Tudor School 
 

Introduction.  The Friends of Ysgol Harri Tudur/Henry Tudor School (The Friends) 
is a registered charity formed by parents, staff, extended families and friends of the 
school. The Friends raise money to help support the school and help bring the wider 
community together by organising social events throughout the year.   
 
The Committee.  The Friends Committee (elected at the Annual General Meeting, 
normally held in Oct) is currently;   
 
Chair: Liz Small (parent and governor) 
Secretary: Daphne Bush (governor) 
Treasurer: Nick Makin (staff) 
 
Benefits and commitment.   The Friends depend purely on volunteers; but there is no 
fixed commitment and individuals can do as much or as little as they wish; ‘every little 
helps’!  The Friends aim to assist the school primarily through fund raising.  Such 
funds help provide school equipment and resources, offset trips and support learner 
bursaries.  The Friends provide grants to assist with after school clubs, 
extracurricular activities and well-being projects.  
 
Fund raising.  The Friends main funding raising events are the annual school 
summer fete (held in late June), providing refreshments for open evenings and other 
events such as school concerts, and running raffles.  The Friends also run the School 
Shop which offers a selection of new and second hand uniform and other school 
related items.  The Shop is open every Wednesday from 3.00 to 4.30 pm. 
 
Meetings.  The Friends meet on the first Wednesday of the month at 6 pm in the 
Main Conference Room in school.  You will be made to feel welcome.  
 
Joining.   If you would like to consider joining The Friends or would wish to 
understand more about what they do, please contact via; 
friendsof@yht.wales or contact@yht.wales, please leave your name and a contact 
means and one of the team will get in touch.   
 
Thank you. 
 

The Friends of Ysgol Harri Tudur/Henry Tudor School 
 


